
  

 

 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 
 












For Information 


TTC’s Response to COVID-19 (Presentation) 

Date:  May 8, 2020 
To: TTC Board 
From: Chief Safety Officer (Acting) 

Summary  

Betty Hasserjian, Chief Safety Officer (Acting) will deliver a presentation to the Board 
titled “TTC’s Response to COVID-19”.   

Contact  

Betty Hasserjian, Chief Safety Officer (Acting) 
416-393-4574 
Betty.Hasserjian@ttc.ca 

Signature 

Betty Hasserjian 

Chief Safety Officer (Acting) 
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